
The board held a regular meeting on 10-2-17 at the township building.  At 7:00 PM Jay Clark-
President called the meeting to order.  The following also were present: Trustees- Jeremy Saling and 
Dave Lang; Fiscal Officer-Molly Long; Zoning Inspector-Ron Duda; Road Worker- Rick Johnson and 
resident Kenneth Johnson. 
  
The trustees signed the approved minutes from the previous meeting. 
 

Old Business 
Lang- Has his portion of the SCIP grant application done.  The trustees passed a motion to appoint 
Jeremy Saling as the Chief Executive Officer and Dave Lang as the Project Manager of the Fairview 
Road Paving project listed in the SCIP grant application, 2nd by Clark, vote unanimous. 
Saling- None 
Clark- None 
 

New Business 
Lang- Took call re: no phone at fire house. 
Saling- Called Scott Long re: burn pile and referred him to Jared Saling township safety officer. 
Clark- Took 3 calls from sheriff: re: tree on Ritchey, sheep on Fairmount and wreck on Fairmount.  
Hoberg called re: excavating. 
 

Public Comment- None 

Roads-  Rick reported that Cotterman is back open and guard rail is up at bridge. 

Safety- Rick checked all signs. 

Zoning-  Ron reported that he issued a permit for 125 Linnridge. He took a text message from Jon 
Spencer re: not doing an accessory building, only a shed.  Took call from Dan Sowry re: outdoor 
wood burner. Ron is going to advise him to call the sheriff. 

Fiscal Officer-Long- None 
 
Payments in the amount of $8,969.37 were made. 
  
A motion to pay the bills was made by Clark, seconded by Lang.   
A motion to adjourn was made by Clark, seconded by Saling. 
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